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On August 10, 2022, at approximately 9:52 A.M., the Spring Lake Park Police responded to the 8300 

block of Sunset Rd. on a stabbing that occurred.  Before arrival police were told that a suspect male had 

left the scene in a vehicle and parked in a nearby business.   

Upon Spring Lake Park PD officers and surrounding agency officers arriving on scene, they found a male 

victim with a stab wound.  Officer provided medical assistance until paramedics arrived.  The victim was 

transported to an area hospital and is in stable condition.  

Witnesses provided a description of the suspect male and his vehicle was found at the nearby business.  

The suspect was taken into custody by officers and booked at the Anoka County Sherriff’s Office Jail.  

This was an isolated incident and no other suspects are being sought in this case. 

This case remains under investigation pending charges being filed. 
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